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crack is closely associated with gun violence. in the 1980s, crack was
associated with violent behavior, and the media often portrayed crack dealers
as violent criminals. while many of these portrayals were inaccurate, they
helped to create the perception of crack as a drug used primarily by violent
criminals. many people who use crack will also use other drugs, including
alcohol or other stimulants, and this can cause problems when driving,
potentially causing accidents. according to the centers for disease control and
prevention, "a nationwide study of drug users in treatment showed that 14%
of those who used crack regularly also drank alcohol daily; the corresponding
number for cocaine users was 65%" and "crack addicts are nearly twice as
likely to have herpes or hiv." more than 50% of people in prison who use crack
also inject themselves with drugs such as heroin, speed or methamphetamine,
and they may share needles or other injecting tools. we define crack as a
substance that has been smoked, sniffed, injected or otherwise introduced into
the respiratory tract. we believe that combining these definitions, crack-
cocaine use stands for crack-cocaine use in the respiratory tract. the main
issues were: methodological limitations of the study designs, feasibility and
pragmatics. we found many limitations in existing research, and we are
concerned that the methodological limitations in studies will impede
reproducibility and comparison of results. this meta-analysis was in
accordance with prisma guidelines. this study provides new information on the
health consequences of crack-cocaine use. the results support the need for
high-quality research on this topic, also to inform policies and prevention
measures.
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